June 6, 2023

Addendum #1

Public Works Department – Request for Proposals: Loader Bucket

The following corrections, changes, additions, deletions, revisions, and or clarifications are hereby made a part of the documents for the Public Works Department – Request for Proposals: Loader Bucket dated May 12, 2023.  In case of conflicts between this Addendum and previously issued documents, this Addendum shall take precedence.

Bidder Questions

Item 1:	Question – “Is the City of Nome willing to extend out the delivery date?”

Answer:  Yes. The base bid shall include delivery to Nome, Alaska to occur no later than October 1, 2023. 


The deadline for proposals is hereby extended one week to June 15, 2023 at 3:00 PM to accommodate the new delivery deadline. 


End of Addendum
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